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PRACTICE AREAS Additional Extension to File Request for Waiver for Gross Receipts Tax
= Tax December 30,2013

Treasury extends deadline to file request for waiver for Gross Receipts Tax until
January 31, 2014 after The Puerto Rico Food Industry Marketing and
Distribution Chamber (MIDA) challenges constitutionality of the tax and
requests injunctive relief from its payment.
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